FYIP
---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Muhammad Azam Khan Wazir <fuuast.pak@gmail.com>
Date: Mon, May 17, 2021 at 2:37 PM
Subject: Re: Request for Eid-ul-Fitar leaves
To: Tahawur Khaleeq <tak.ghazi@gmail.com>
Cc: Nida Ali <nidaali_rajs1@yahoo.com>, Qaiser Hussain - Official <qh1.who@gmail.com>, Hareem Naz <hareem@ctc.org.pk>

Right sir

Regard,s

On Sun, 16 May 2021, 9:27 pm Tahawur Khaleeq, <tak.ghazi@gmail.com> wrote:
Dear Azam
A long break has been given for this Eid festival and we have to start working on new microplans, kindly take 17th and 18th off and report back on the morning on 19th. 

Regards 
Dr Tahawur Abbas Khaleeq 
Disease Surveillance Officer Islamabad (WHO)

On Sat, May 8, 2021, 23:44 Muhammad Azam Khan Wazir <fuuast.pak@gmail.com> wrote:
To,
The Disease Surveillance Officer,
World Health Organization,
Islamabad.

Respected Sir,

With due respect it is hereby requested that i need 3 days leave (w.e.f 17th May to 19th May) from office for Eid Celebration with my family members in my home town.
Dear Sir i have checked with Asad I-10 , he will be available and have volunteered to give a cover in AFP Case in my UC & Zero report collection in my absence.
I am requesting your approval for granting me leave on this most important festival.I would be very grateful for your this understanding and consideration.

Sincerely 
Muhammad Azam Khan 
UCPO Mera Badia

